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Mr. Carl Como Tuera       December 7, 2016 
Star Over Orlando, Inc. 
357 Ocean Shore Boulevard 
Ormond Beach, Florida 32176-9046 
 
RE: DHR Project File No.: 2016-5308/ Received by DHR: December 7, 2016 
 Federal Communications Commission 
 Relocation and Installation of Two 199-foot Tall Self Support Radio Towers 
 3604 New Hampshire Road, Orange County, Florida 
 
Mr. Tuera:  
 
Our office reviewed the referenced project for possible impact to historic properties listed, or eligible for listing, in the 
National Register of Historic Places.  The review was conducted in accordance with Section 106 of the National 
Historic Preservation Act of 1966, as amended, 36 CFR Part 800: Protection of Historic Properties, and the National 
Environmental Policy Act of 1969, as amended.     
 
We note that Prentice Thomas & Associates, Inc. conducted a cultural resource assessment survey of the above 
referenced project.   Based on the results, it is the opinion of this office that the proposed project will have no direct 
effects and no visual effect on historic properties eligible for the National Register of Historic Places.   
 
For any questions concerning our comments, please contact Robin Jackson, Historic Preservationist, at Compliance 
and Review at 850.245.6495, or by electronic mail at robin.jackson@dos.myflorida.com.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Parsons, Ph.D., RPA 
Director, Division of Historical Resources and  
State Historic Preservation Officer 


